
Joint Implementation Supervisory 
Committee 
 
UNFCCC Project-Based Mechanisms 
Programme 
P.O. Box 260124 
D-53153 Bonn 
Germany 

 

 
 

Benoordenhoutseweg 23 
2596 BA • The Hague 

The Netherlands 
Phone: +31 70 3142456 
Fax: +31 70 8910791 

www.global-carbon.com
Location 
Berlin 

Date 
24 July 2007 

  

    
Subject: Input for technical workshop 15/16 October 2007
 
 
Dear JISC, 
 
With reference to your call for input for the technical workshop on the 15th and 16th of 
October 2007, I am proposing the following topics: 
 
Input from project developers 
On this first day a round table is organized for AIE and DFP. I propose to organize a 
round table on the second day to give project developers the possibility to share their 
experience and suggestions. In particular the following topics could be addressed: 
• How workable are the guidelines on criteria for baseline setting and monitoring, in 

particular when not using existing CDM-methodologies? 
• Suggestions for changes to these guidelines; 
• What alternatives, compared to the CDM tool, are being used in proving 

additionality? 
• Why have no new projects been forwarded for final determination so far? 
 
Standardized baselines 
Another topic is to facilitate the development of standardized baselines for the electricity 
grids for all JI Host Countries. Such a topic could very well be raised during the round 
table with both the AIEs and DFPs. During this discussion the following topics can be 
raised: 
• Whether DFPs would like to have one standardized baseline for their country or 

would encourage different baselines; 
• How AIEs would like to see the process of developing such a baseline and how it 

should be approved by the Host Country 
• Is the JISC is willing to approved such a standardized baseline on its own (so without 

a particular project attached) 
 

 
Global Carbon B.V. • The Hague • Sofia • Kyiv • Donetsk • Moscow 

Chamber of Commerce 27269671 

http://www.global-carbon.com/


  
– Page 2 of 2 – 

Other topics 
Further topics could be: 
• Experience in making the determination final. Global Carbon has forwarded one 

project for final determination and plans to forward one or two additional projects 
soon. With this experience suggestions for improving the review process (if any) can 
be made by our company; 

• Possibility for the JISC to make pre-2008 verification final on a voluntary basis or at 
least facilitate the publication of the Monitoring and Verification Reports.  

 
We would be happy to make our contribution to the second technological workshop. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Lennard de Klerk 
Director 
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